WATER SYSTEM UPGRADE PROJECT

Rock-Moore Public Water Authority has begun the process of upgrading it distribution system
to stay ahead of growing and future demand. Our engineers has begun the design of a 250
thousand gallon elevated water storage tank, upgrade of the booster pump station to 250
g.p.m.. These upgrades will service the White Drive, Laramie Rd., Huddleston Ln., Hix Ln., and
Watson Rd. area. We will upgrade our high service pumps and pipe work at the water
treatment plant, extend the treatment building, and install approximately 2 miles of 12” water
main pipe line from the water treatment plant to Gap Rd. This will allow us to move more water
across the system more efficiently.

Beginning October 1, 2021 our water rates will be adjusted to help support the water system
upgrades. We at Rock-Moore strive to provide the quality and quantity of water our customers
deserve. We will provide updates as this project moves forward.



